



SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

1866 Southern Lane • Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097 Telephone 404/679-4500 Fax 404/679-4558

\www.sacscoc.org

August 13, 2008

Dr. George C. Wright President Prairie View A&M University P. O. Box 519; Mail Stop 1001 Prairie View, TX 77446

Dear George:

र्जु १

Thank you for your letter of June 20, 2008, notifying the Commission of the intent to offer upper-division business courses on the campus of Lone Star College - Cy-Fair beginning in the fall of 2008. The courses represent part of the 2+2 articulation agreement between Prairie View A&M and Lone Star College - Cy-Fair established in 2006, for the Bachelor of Business Administration degree. Courses to be offered on the LSC-CF camps represent 46% of the credits for the general BBA and 48% of the credits toward the BBA in Accounting. Students will have dual enrollment in LSC-CF and Prairie View A&M, providing them access to library and learning resources, student and administrative support services, and campus activities.

I accept the notification. What is the street address of the LSC-CF campus?

Please remember that, should the number of courses offered in these programs reach the 50% mark, Commission policy requires that Prairie View notify the Commission at least 6 months before that point is reached, and submit a prospectus for approval at least 3 months before implementation of the additional courses.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

Commission on Colleges

BSW/SLA:jdw

ce: Dr. Rudolph S. Jackson